ROBERT G. COX

CERTIFIEKED PROFESSIONAL GECLOGIST

EXPLORATION Petrolewm Consultant PRODUCTION
EVALUATION 4230 LBJ Freeway APPRAISALS
Suite 409

PHONE: 214-387-3385
DALLAS, TEXAS 75234

RECEIVED

November 26, 1975 DEC 1 1975

a.c.c.

ARTESIA, OFFICE

Mr. W, A. Gressett

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
District Office

P. O. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Salt Water Disposal
R. G. Cox #l1-EA
Sec. 12, T-18-S, R-27-E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Gressett:

During the month of October, 1975, 3,344 barrels of salt
water from the above captioned well was trucked by I & W,
Inc. to National Potash at Laguna for disposal.

We have been notified by I & W that effective 11-1-75
they will be trucking the salt water to Polution Control
for disposal. Where this is located I do not know.

Sincerely yours,

LAY Gy

Robert G. Cox
Operator

RGC: pm
cc: U.S5.G.S.
Artesia, New Mexico



